
 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

 

Join us for a community celebration and 
facility tours on June 10th! 

 

King County will host a community event on Saturday, June 10 between 10 a.m. and noon 

to celebrate the completion of the Murray CSO Control Project and to thank you for your 

continued patience during construction. King County speakers will address the community 

during a short program 10:30 a.m. 

 

Stop by the celebration to: 

 

 Take a tour. We'll have guided tours of the site every half 

hour, including the control room inside the facility building 

(tours inside the building are limited to those ages nine and 

up)  

 Learn about how the facility and underground storage tank 

protect water quality and public health 

 Share your feedback about the project and construction 

process 

 

Guided tours will begin at 10 a.m., 11a.m. and 11:30 a.m. 

Reserve your spot for a tour here: 

murraywetweatherfacilitytours.eventbrite.com 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For questions or for special 

accommodations at the 

celebration, please contact Kelly 

Foley at 206-477-8621 or 

kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov. 

Gatewood Elementary 

students tour the Murray Wet 

Weather Facility. 

The public staircase is now open! 

Community celebration & facility tours 

Saturday, June 10 

10 a.m. to noon 

Murray Wet Weather Facility, 7018 Beach Dr. SW 
 

https://murraywetweatherfacilitytours.eventbrite.com/
mailto:kelly.foley@kingcounty.gov

